Mexico APIS

In order to conform to Mexican law, Mexico has retained ARINC to provide their APIS requirements.  This is a private company based in the US who provides APIS services to many countries.  To file APIS through ARINC, you must purchase and pay for the use of an ARINC portal.  The price of a portal is not justifiable for the GA public.  

We are working with Mexico by providing and giving feedback regarding a “free” portal for GA.  The direction that Mexico has taken is that they will continue to use ARINC for commercial flights and will have their own eAPIS for private GA flights.  Work is in progress however, no date has been set for completion.  

Mexico has not completed their GA portal and even though it is law, there has been no circular distributed indicating that it is being enforced.  Our position regarding eAPIS is that until there is a circular indicating otherwise, eAPIS for GA is not required in Mexico.  

This has been discussed with Hector Aleman, Director General of Control and Verification in Mexico City who understands where we are and has indicated that he will give the BBP 30 days notice prior to enforcing the law.  
